
Burnaby Mountain School PAC Meeting Minutes – November 7, 2022 
 
Call to Order @ 7:03pm 
 
All correspondence is at school, including Thank you notes from students who received 
scholarships 
 
Correction to Oct. minutes – DPAC meeting is nov. 21  
 Amy motioned, all approved 
 
Student Council 
Culture Fest Nov. 24 After school – Charity Event with proceeds going to Food Bank 
 2 halves to event – Food & Performance 
 $3 for 1   $5 for 2 
 Tickets on sale next week – hopefully cashonline 
 Community & parents/guardians invited 
 
Clubs Day – next one in Feb 2023 
 How to make it more available/promoting 
 Outside – more space & covid friendly 
 
Phil Dutton – joined school Jan 2021 
 Role – Support students in school 
 At school everyday and available via text if student wants discretion 
 Office in student services area  
 Prevents small problems from becoming bigger 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 Gaming account $34868.49 including grant received 
 Main account $4033.51 
 Budget approved for year @ last meeting 
 Moved by Jay, approved by all 
 
Old/New Business 
 Need backup DPAC rep 
 PAC page now on school website 
 
Committee Reports 
 DPAC – Amy 
 Treasurer workshop – link avail here: https://dpac.burnabyschools.ca/wp-
content/uploads/2022/10/Oct-17-2022-PAC-Treasurer-Workshop.pdf  

 
 Links for info sessions & slides from meetings  

https://dpac.burnabyschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Oct-17-2022-PAC-Treasurer-Workshop.pdf
https://dpac.burnabyschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Oct-17-2022-PAC-Treasurer-Workshop.pdf


https://dpac.burnabyschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/DPAC-Welcome-to-the-2022-
2023-School-Year.pdf  

https://dpac.burnabyschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/DPAC41_Andrea-Sinclair_Oct-
2022.pdf  

 
 Gaming account report due within 90 days – Jay completing 
 District will support all finance questions if needed 
 DPAC can possibly help fund parent ed sessions 
  Plan ahead and submit request early to help with dpac budget 
 Next meeting Nov. 21 – Mental Wellness 
 Losing ability to use gaming grant for grad scholarships 
  Taking resolution to BCCPAC – asking to use gaming grant funds for scholarships 
 Hoping to increase amount of scholarships provided to students – depending on 
decision made by BCCPAC & use of funds 
 
Parent Ed 

 Oct. 26 Parent Ed night with Deborah MacNamara “Understanding Resistance & 
Opposition in Adolescents” 
 Request will be put forward for next pac meeting in February for ideas of what parents 
would like to have 

 
Grad 
 Booked Science World for Dry Grad 
 Gr. 11/12 Dance @ Hilton next month 
 
Principal’s Report 
 PAC Principal’s Report 
November 7, 2022 
 
 
Updates: 
• Completed our first online parent teacher conferences of the year and they seemed to 
go very well .  
• Had our annual Great BC Shakeout earthquake drill with a full evacuation. 
• Great Halloween week with lots of great costumes, activities and fundraisers throughout 
the week.  
• Numeracy 12 assessments completed last week with great attendance.   Next big sitting 
is in January with an flex schedule that week.  Alternate learning opportunities will be posted 
on the website the first week of December.    
• I reports, if necessary, would have gone home last week.   
Athletic updates:   
On behalf of the athletic department, we would like to thank PAC for their support of the 
athletics department. Our teams are thriving because of the ongoing support.  
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Volleyball: 
- All of our teams were able to have successful seasons, all teams competed in the 
BNWSAA playoffs. The Senior Boys team looked great in their new uniforms but were unable to 
advance to the BNWSAA semi-finals. The Junior Boy’s had a similar season and were knocked 
out after the quarter-finals. 
- On the girls side the bantam girls finished 3rd in the North division and finished second 
in our very competitive tournament. Unfortunately, their season was over after the cross over 
playoffs but there is a strong group to build upon for years to come. 
- The Grade 9 girls finished third in their league and have qualified for the Fraser North 
Zone tournament this week. 
- The Junior girls, team competed in the BNWSAA final against North and took the game 
to a 5th set, which finished 17-15 for North. They are now onto Fraser North Zones which are 
co-hosted by Mountain and North. 
- The Senior team had a similar season. They had a great regular season, which put them 
into second place going into the BNWSAA playoffs. They made it into the final against STMC but 
came up short. Regardless, they are the top 4A school going to Fraser North Zones, which will 
be cohosted by Mountain and Moscrop in the week of Nov 14th.  
  
 
Rugby:  
- The grade 8 boys rugby team had a great season and improved tremendously. They 
made it to the BNWSAA final, which was a tightly contested game until the last 10 mins. They 
fell to Byrne creek but there is a strong group there to build around for the future.  
Cross Country: 
- The cross country teams continued their dynasty and took home the Junior boys, girls, 
and senior boys BNWSAA Banners. Additionally, they won the senior boys Fraser North banner. 
They just returned home from Victoria, where they had great results. The Junior boys team 
place 8th, the Senior boys team place 18th and the Junior girls team placed 27th on the 
weekend. 
Soccer: 
- After a dominate regular season the junior boys team played for the BNWSAA banner 
but came up just short to North. They are currently competing in the Fraser North tournament 
this week and will play Heritage Woods this evening. 
- The Senior boys had an up and down season, just squeaking into the playoffs where 
they were defeated in their quarter final game. 
 
Field Hockey: 
- The program saw a huge boost this year and had 26 players. They looked great in their 
new uniforms as well. They picked up their first victory ever this year and have lots to build on 
going forward. Unfortunately, they failed to qualify for the Fraser North Tournament. 
Swimming: 
- Lastly the swim team had a bounce back year after not being able to secure pool time 
last year. We had the second most entries into the Fraser North/ District swim meet. Our boys 



team won the BNWSAA banner and the Fraser North AAA boys’ banner. We have 7 relay’s and 
4 individuals that have qualified for provincials, which take place Nov 18th and 19th this year. 
Upcoming Dates:  
• November 10:  Remembrance Day ceremonies 
• November 11:  Remembrance Day – school closed 
• November 21:  Semester 1 midterm report card available on parent portal 
• November 22:  Post Secondary mini fair 1 – 3 pm. 
• November 23:  Grade 8 retreat – Rev's Bowling 
• November 25:  Pro-D Day  
• December 1:   Fall Theatre Show begins 
• December 7:  Grade 12 parent information night 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned @ 7:36pm 
 
 
  
  


